
 
 

Agreed report following the Board of Management meeting held on Monday 

21st January 2019.  

 

 The Board received an excellent presentation and notes from Ms 

O’Riordan & Mr McLoughlin on the new subjects available to 

students: Politics & Society and Design and Communication 

Graphics/Technical Graphics.  The Board thanked them for their 

work in developing these new subject areas.  

 The Board reviewed the Board of Management Training which many 

members of the Board attended.  

 Ms. Christine Murphy notified the Board of her decision to resign as 

she starts her new life in Australia. The Board thanked her for the 

work she had done for the school and wished her well in the future.  

 The Board discussed new subjects available for Senior Cycle in 2020 

and the planned new subject specifications for existing subjects.  

 The Board reviewed the Junior Certificate Cycle curriculum and the 

wellbeing provision.  

 Middle Management positions were discussed and reviewed. TY 

coordinator and Acting AP 2 position to be filled.  

 The Board put together a process for policy review. This will happen 

in conjunction with the PTA, Students Council and College staff.  
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